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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
At the risk of sounding like a broken record, I am writing to thank our parents and carers who are 
supporting the measures in school in particular sticking to designated walkways and also 
following the one way system. I am also politely requesting that those parents who have not 
been doing so please follow our systems and procedures. 
 
As you know the systems we have in place are there for the safety of our school community. The 
measures taken by schools across the country as part of their risk assessments are integral to 
ensuring that schools can reopen and remain open during COVID. It is really important that 
parents support us with this.  
 
I appreciate the one way system can be inconvenient especially on rainy mornings! However this 
system, when followed correctly, reduces congestion on the walk way and at our usual give way 
points such as gates. 
 
I know that staff do not enjoy challenging parents who are not following our systems and so we 
thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
  

 
Mrs Driver 
Head of School 

 


